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Ronald McDonald House
2017 Q4
5130 40th Ave. NE, Seattle, WA  98105
(206) 838-0614, http://www.rmhcseattle.org

At Ronald McDonald House Charities of Western Washington & Alaska, 
we support seriously ill children and their families.

This award went towards purchase of rollaway beds.
For more information please read the attached report from Ronald McDonald House.



 
Dear Marilyn, 
 
We are so grateful to Tulalip Cares Charitable Contributions for your gift of  to purchase new roll-
away beds and mattresses for families use at the Ronald McDonald House. The new products arrived 
over the last few weeks and have been put into rotation immediately. Our facilities staff reports that 
one family, who was using a bed frame with a worn out mattress, was able to switch out their bed the 
day the new ones arrived and have been so appreciative to have a much more comfortable place to 
sleep. Thank you for adding new roll-away beds to the comforts that 450 families are able to benefit 
from at the House annually. 
 
Best, 
Heather 
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